
 

December 26, 2017 
 
 
 
Jim Wadaga PMG-1065 
Sr. Development Engineer Please reference this number 
Noble Company on all correspondence 

PO Box 350 
Grand Haven, MI  49417 
 
Dear Ms. Garlett: 
 
This letter constitutes final approval of the ICC Evaluation Service, LLC (ICC-ES) PMG listing referenced above, and 
authorizes use of the listing in accordance with the ICC-ES PMG Rules of Procedure for Product Listings.  Any further 
changes to the listing cannot be accepted unless they involve an application for re-examination.  The listing will be due for 
renewal on November 01, 2018, and may not be used or referenced beyond the expiration date except with the permission of 
ICC-ES.  Your listing will be available on our web site at www.icc-es-pmg.org.  
 
Enclosed with this letter are electronic copies of the listing, the ICC-ES PMG Rules of Procedure for Product Listings, and the 
ICC-ES PMG mark, for use in your literature and product identification.  Use of the listing mark must be in accordance with 
Section 9.2 and 14.5 of the Rules; use of the listing number must be in accordance with Section 9.3 of the Rules; and the use 
of the listing must be in accordance with Section 14 of the Rules.  Please note that if the listing is reproduced, it must be in its 
entirety; and the mark, listing number, listing, or ICC-ES name shall not be used in a manner which is misleading, nor shall the 
mark or name appear on documents that display or indicate products or systems that are not recognized in the listing.  All test 
results noted in your literature where the mark or name appears shall be consistent with the listing.  Use of the mark is 
prohibited in any manner and in any media without authorization from ICC-ES. Failure to comply with the ICC-ES PMG Rules 
of Procedure for Product Listings can result in cancellation of your listing.   
 
Please be reminded that the ICC-ES PMG listing program calls for one surveillance inspection by ICC-ES or a qualified third-
party inspection body on your Noble Company FreeStyle Linear Drain™ during the next year as a condition of your listing.  At 
the time of your renewal, copies of the ICC-ES surveillance inspection forms, completed by your inspection body, will need to 
be submitted with your renewal application.  Also note that our records show that ICC-ES Inspections is your inspection body.  
Should you change inspection bodies, please notify us before your new inspection body performs any of the required 
inspections so we can confirm that their qualifications match the requirements of the ICC-ES PMG listing program.  
 
We appreciate this opportunity to serve you and ask that you feel free to contact us when we can be of assistance. 
 
 

Yours very truly, 
 
 
 
 
 
Shahin Moinian, P.E. 
President  

  
 
SM/dc 
 
 
Enclosures (listing, ICC-ES PMG mark, and ROP for PMG listings) 

http://www.icc-es-pmg.org/
file:///Z:/PLUMBING%20-%20BERNIE/FORMS/12%20Surveillance%20Inspection%20Form%202-18-09.pdf

